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15/12/2021  11:44:582021/5349/P OBJ Dr Mark Turin We are writing to express our concern about planning application 2021/5349/P for 22 Tanza Road. We are the 

owners of the ground floor and basement flat at 58 Parliament Hill which is the adjoining property immediately 

to the northwest. The proposed works seem excessive and will directly impact the quality of our lives in our 

home. In particular, we are concerned about

 

Loss of light through the erection of a 2 storey side extension

Loss of privacy with more windows directly overlooking our garden and bedrooms

A heightened sense of enclosure through greater building density

A great concern that the excavation beneath the footprint of the building for an enlarged basement will have a 

deleterious impact on our garden wall and water drainage.

 

In short, we are not in support of these extensive plans as they currently stand.

 

Yours sincerely

 

Dr Mark Turin and Mrs Hannah Turin
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